
 

  
  

  
  

  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

  
  

 

 

Doug Patzkowski, President • Alma Orta, Vice President • Andy Shinn, Treasurer • Margie Sullivan, Secretary 
Eddie Garcia, Elementary Director • Aura Rodriguez, Elementary Director • Jessica Zwaal, Intermediate Director 

Elizabeth Kocharian, High School Director • Jaime Quintero, Adult Education Director 
Linda Camacho, Support Staff Director • Kathy Schlotz, Executive Director 

 

1. The Bargaining Team has is completing negotiations. Information will be available 
regarding next steps including the availability of the tentative agreements. A 
ratification meeting and election will be scheduled. Check your personal email for 
more information. 

2. Nominations will close for the 2019-2020 Executive Committee and State Council 
Representative. Those interested in being nominated can go to 
Montebelloteachers.org and click on the “Nominations” button. 

3. CTA State Council met March 29-31.  A new slate of officers was elected for 2019-
2021. Beginning this June Toby Boyd will be CTA President, David Goldberg will CTA 
Vice President, and Leslie Littman will be CTA Secretary-Treasurer.  The 
representatives will report. 

4. Technology is currently a focus in the District. Members have been issued 
Chromebooks. Students in designated grades are scheduled to be assigned 
Chromebooks as well. However, the cabling project has been put on hold while the 
Division of State Architecture (DSA) reviews the district wide plans. The introduction 
of high-speed internet capability throughout the District is postponed. Eddie Garcia 
(BVE) will discuss the progress and setbacks with Council.  

5. It’s time to think about electing Building Reps for 2019-2020. Look for an email from 
the MTA Office with instructions on the process.  

6. Building Rep Basics Training will follow the Council meeting. All 2019-2020 Building 
Reps are advised to attend. In addition, all Bargaining Unit members interested in a 
vigorous review of contractual rights and responsibilities are encouraged to attend. 
Dinner will be served. Participants can earn up to 1.5 District Salary Credit hours. 
RSVP to the MTA office at MTA@MontebelloTeachers.org. 

 

Council: April 30, 2019 · 3:30-5 p.m. at the MTA CC 

mailto:MTA@MontebelloTeachers.org

